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Alabama Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - FARLEY, DOCKET NOS. 50-J48 AND 50-364

This confirms the telephone conversation on February 6, 1985, cont.erning a
management meeting to be conducted at the Region II office on February 26, 1985,
at 1:00 p.m. EST. You requested this meeting to discuss recent security
inspection findings at your Farley facility. A proposed meeting agenda is
enclosed.

,

Should you have any question regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Roger D. Walker, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Proposed Meeting Agenda

cc w/ encl:
W. O. Whitt, Executive Vice President
.J. D. Woodard, Plant Manager
W. G. Hairston, III, Manager, Nuclear Engineering

and Technical Support
J. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
H. 0. Thrash, Manager, Nuclear Operations

and Administration
W. G. Ware, Supervisor-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector

- E. Reeves, Project Manager, NRR
.
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ENCLOSURE

PROPOSED MEETING AGENDA

ALABAMA POWER COMPANY

February 26, 1985, at 1:00 p.m. EST

I. Opening Remarks J. Nelson Grace

II. Review of Inspection Findings D. R. McGuire

III. Evaluation of Findings Alabama Power Representative

IV. Closing Comments J. Nelson Grace
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